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29th / April / 2022
Information Notice n. 003/2022

NEW LED G4 BULB 

We would like to inform you that, starting with the orders confirmed in May, the LED G4 bulb code 
BL502NA will be replaced with an equivalent one code LLC35NA.

The models involved in the change are:

- Syphasera
- Syphaduepassi

effective date / May 1st 2022
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